REFLECTIONS FROM OUR FAMILY MEMBERS IN BAGUIO CENTER DURING
THE VISIT OF “TOPP” TEAM

May 2, 2010 1%t Sunday-
REFLECTION 1:

Yesterday, I felt again the true love of God through my leaders and brothers & sisters who
visited our home in Ambuklao. Such a life giving visitors I ever experienced, I felt that our
visitors were angels sent by God. [ really felt humbled because I really not prepared for
them.

[ should be participating all the activities of the church because this is the purpose of my
life. Now is the final countdown. I should join the race to reach the goal.

Thanks God for his true love.

Yours truly,

Quezon Tello (Ambuklao Chapter, Benguet)

REFLECTION 2:

We as a couple w/ our daughter was truly grateful to God & True Parents for continuously
guiding our life of faith in order to truly comprehend this era.

The Vice President Br. Jimmy Vergara was delivering a very good internal guidance from
our True Parents latest declaration. We are also inspired that TOPP has been another tool
to connect our brothers & sisters who had been disconnected from our Heavenly Father &
True Parents, connecting us all leading to the era of Cheon Il Guk. Walang
iwanan......mansei!!

Yours truly,

Roda Lagpao



REFLECTION 3:

[ appreciate the arrival of TOPP here in Baguio led by Shirley Vergara because they inspired
brothers & sisters, family members to come together to attend Sunday service.

The message is very revealing & awakening in attaining our goal. It encompass all our
aspect in our connection to our True Parents and establishing Cheon Il Guk. Thank you.

Truly yours,

Leo Lagpao

REFLECTION 4:

[ do appreciate the sacrifice and the determination of the members of the TOPP to do the
witnessing while doing fundraising.

[ also appreciate the visit of Dr. & Mrs. Vergara because this encouraged brothers & sisters
in our region to move forward. Good luck to members of the TOPP. MORE POWER!

Respectfully,

Leo dela Pefia



